
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

17. BRENTWOOD STREET - STOP CONTROL 
 
 The Traffic Engineer sought the Board’s approval to change an existing “Give Way” control to a “Stop” 

control on Brentwood Street at its intersection with Royal Park Drive in Parklands.  The Board 
resolved: 

 
 1. That the existing “Give Way” control against Brentwood Street at its intersection with Royal Park 

Drive be revoked. 
 
 2. That a “Stop” control be placed against Brentwood Street at its intersection with Royal Park 

Drive. 
 
 


